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PRE-FLIGHT

This flight (issue) covers many subjects. It is the result of many informative
letters. In fact there was enough information to help fill future issues. If your
story did not make this issue, be assured that it will make the next one.

In this issue is an excerpt from Al Rampone's book “Silent Birdmen" which
he hopes will go to the publisher this year. Our hats off to All

Look for Fred Phillip's "The Wild Bunch' in the next issue. Also our thanks
to John E. Bolas of the Veterans Services for sending an article on the origin of
the 281st. Look for this as well.

SUBSCRIBERS

If you have not subscribed yet, please do it now so you will be kept on the
mailing list. Send your donation of $10.00 to:
The 281st Intruders Newsletter,
Cc/0 Wesley Schuster, 38 Pleasant St., Wenham, MA 01984

For those of you who have sent donations in 1987 since the first newsletter —
thank you. We will probably start an annual subscription, beginning in 1989. Look
for this to be updated in future issues.

Past issues will be sent upon request.
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The 281st Intruders Newsletter is published by the past members of the
281st.

Material published in the 281st Intruders Newsletter is contributed by
past members of the 281st and other interested persons.

The Newsletter does not endorse any organization or person mentioned
in this publication.

The 281st Intruders Newsletter welcomes letters to the editor.







